International Office ) p) .. ) i iiEdiaol
Wilfrid & Suzanne Pillans ‘S‘Ww d ‘MMW

s e o o Registered Charity Number:1115648 _?\'/C-};de MlmStry
andlake Ranch. Downs Road, _ rogrammes
sendete wooroorsie STEP QUT IN FAITH —— Baia Orphanage
V ) Standlake Ranch
USA Office

Linda Maxwell, CCHI Faith Ranch
PO Box 364. Jewett Ohio 43986 USA

Web address: www.standlakeranch.co. uk
E.Mail: wpillans@aol com
Phone: +44 (0) 1865 300099

Dear *

The Lord'is doing more and at a faster rate than we could ever foresee or imagine. In August alone we planted 5 new

Bible Schools in Zambia and 1 in Uganda. Next month we intend to plant 4 in Burma, 1 in the congo, 1 in South Africa
and 1 in the Ukraine. The Bicycle Ministry is growing just as fast.

Step Out In Faith Bible Schools and Bicycle Ministries planted for Africa & Far East

Africa Far East
Ghana. 10 Bible Schools and received 15 bicycles. Philippines 1 Bible School and received no bicycles.
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31 Bible Schools planted 65 bicycles received

91 Bicycles have already been supplied and more are needed, especially in Zambia, Ghana, India and Burma.

Our new book “Dare To Step Out In Faith” will be out by November this year. You may order this book by return post
for £6 including postage. We are also making 12 programmes on the foundations of our faith for TV.

We thank you so much for your wonderful support that has made this work possible and we would like to give you a
free DVD comprising of 1. Healing. 2. How to enter His presence. 3. When we don't limit God. 4. How the Bicycle min-
istry and Bible School began. Please order your gift on the back page and any friends who would like to come onto our
mailing list can receive one as well. Just ask them to write in with their name and address. or give it to you to send to us.

God bless you greatly as we serve the Lord together.

Thank you for being partners with us,

from,

Suzanne & team.

PS We will be in Burma from the 25th October to the 12th of November. Please pray for this
important outreach. Thank you.

PS Dates open for preaching in the UK - 15 Oct, 22 Oct, 19 Nov, 17 Dec. Please Phone: 01865 300099 to book.

Please write your prayer needs below and we will put it in the prayer basket for our regular prayer in the prayer room.

Prayer Request:



